
Hello Parents! 
We had a great month in the Butterfly Room! We 
have been working on our book project. We talked about our
favorite books and made book reports. We also transformed our
dramatic play center into a Library! Finally, we had an author come
and talk to us about how to write a book and answer our questions.
We celebrated St. Patrick’s Day this month with lots of fun crafts
and science experiments. We did a shamrock craft and set our
very own leprechaun trap just like in the book “How to Catch a
Leprechaun.” Our class leprechaun left us a pot of gold lucky stars!
We also did a coin science experiment. We also celebrated another
holiday this month called Holi, the Festival of Colors. 
We learned the numbers seven, eight, nine and ten and did lots of
practice with ten frames and tallies. 
We learned the letters J, W and Z and V. To go with our letters we
made a jumping jelly bean craft, a zoo craft, did a wheel art
exploration and a volcano craft and experiment!
We had a lot of events this month! We had our Grandfriends come
to our classroom to visit. The children loved showing them around
and bringing them to music class. We also had our Art Show and
church service.  The kids made butterfly paintings and a class
hanging butterfly display. Finally we hosted Chapel this month! We
talked about the story of Zacchaeus with the help of Pastor David.
And to go with our book project we collected books for the
Hinsdale Family Medicine Clinic. 
We are excited to continue our learning next month! 
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Grandfriend’s Day

Volcanos Learning About Holi

Leprechaun Trap

Meeting the author Brittany JelinekHosting Chapel

W is for Wheel Exploration Gold Coin Experiment

Leprechaun Hunt

Painting Shamrocks



J is for Jumping Jelly Beans St. Patrick’s Day Sensory Table

Sorting Fiction and Non-Fiction Volcano Art

Wheel ArtLabeling the Parts of a Book

Our Art Show Projects

Library Dramatic Play

Library Dramatic Play


